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From: kamaljitsinghrana 

Sent: 19 March 2019 PM 03:42 

To: chdexim@gmail.com 

Subject: Re: INVITATION FOR A LECTURE ON EXPORT IMPORT AND FOREIGN TRADE  

                On 15
th

 March’ 2019. 

 

To, 

Mr. S.K.Gupta, 

M/s. Exim Enterprises 

Chandigarh. 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

It was a wonderful Session to learn about the details of Export and Import Policies and 

Documentation process. However, we came to know the basic requirements to run an 

enterprise. Though our Students, Faculties and Director appreciated and mark to be 

considered as a value addition for the students of NIIFT Mohali especially GMT and FMM. 

 

We are felicitous for the knowledge you imparted and given such a qualitative time from 

yours regular routine work. I wish, we will soon be honoured to get your Services in future 

too. 

 

At last I must say thanks to you and yours team to visit our Campus. 

 

Regards 

NIIFT, Mohali. 

(Northern India Institute of Fashion Technology). 

 


